
 

BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 

OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 

In the Matter of the Application of Union Electric   ) 

Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri for Permission and ) 

Approval and a Certificate of Public Convenience and  ) File No. EA-2019-0371 

Necessity Authorizing it to Construct Three Solar   ) 

Generation Facilities.      ) 

 

JOINT PROPOSAL FOR AN EVIDENTIARY HEARING DATE 

 

COME NOW Union Electric Company d/b/a Ameren Missouri ("Company," "Ameren 

Missouri," or "Applicant"), Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission ("Staff"), the 

Office of the Public Counsel ("OPC"), Renew Missouri Advocates d/b/a Renew Missouri, 

Missouri Department of Conservation ("MDC"), and Missouri Division of Energy ("DE") 

(collectively referred to hereafter as “Parties”) to submit the following Joint Proposal for an 

Evidentiary Hearing Date and in support thereof state as follows: 

1. On October 29, 2019, the Company filed a Unanimous Proposed Procedural 

Schedule for the above-captioned matter. 

2. On October 30, 2019, the Commission ordered the Parties to confer and jointly 

suggest a date for an evidentiary hearing to be held in December 2019 or January 2020. 

3. The Parties have conferred and agree to jointly suggest the following dates for an 

Evidentiary Hearing:  December 12-13, 2019. 

 

WHEREFORE, Ameren Missouri respectfully submits this Joint Proposal for an 

Evidentiary Hearing Date on behalf of the Parties for the Commission’s information and 

consideration.  
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      Respectfully submitted, 

 

/s/ Jermaine Grubbs     
Jermaine Grubbs, Mo. Bar #68970 

Wendy Tatro, Mo. Bar #60261 

Director and Assistant General Counsel 

Corporate Counsel 

Ameren Missouri 

1901 Chouteau Avenue 

St. Louis, MO 63103 

Telephone: (314) 554-3484 

Facsimile:  (314) 554-4014 

AmerenMOService@ameren.com 
 

ATTORNEYS FOR UNION ELECTRIC 

COMPANY d/b/a AMEREN MISSOURI 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

 

I do hereby certify that a true and correct copy of the public version of the foregoing 

Application has been e-mailed, this 4st day of November, 2019, to the Missouri Public Service 

Commission Staff and to the Office of the Public Counsel.   

 

/s/ Jermaine Grubbs     
Jermaine Grubbs 
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